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On Tuesday 15th Year 3 had a Romans’ day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wow! We had a great  

week for Headteacher  

awards. 

 
 

Mariana in Moles- for  

creating a fantastic graph 
 

Lana and Elle in Squirrels- for creating 

amazing special books about their holiday 

 

Ryley and AJ in Koalas- for working 

independently on their phonics 

 

Millie and Calen in Panthers- for creating 

atmosphere in their writing 

 

Enrika in Giraffes- for persevering with 

multiplication 

 

Marleyn and Isaac in Koalas- for superb 

non-fiction writing 

 

Daniel G in Koalas- for amazing writing 

about the spaceship crash 

 

Zak in Hawks- for concentrating and 

producing a great poster and rap about the 

spaceship crash 

 

Igor in Hawks- for producing a fantastic 

cartoon strip about the spaceship crash 

 

Jason in Hawks- for concentrating and 

producing some great writing about the 

spaceship crash 

 
 

Well done to all of you. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Spaceship Crash! Headteacher Awards 

Year 3 Roman day 

 

Louie and Bella said, 

‘The Kangaroos 
enjoyed it when we 

invaded Britain in 

battle with the tennis 

balls.’ 

 

 

Nicola said, ‘We built a road to Britain 

and marched pretending to be the Roman 
Army. We pretended to throw spears. 

We even had a banquet.’ 

 

On Thursday 17th 

January a spaceship 

crashed onto 

Bourne 

playground! 

Scientists and 

witnesses spoke to 

the children about 

the event. 

 

 

http://www.bourne.e-sussex.sch.uk/
http://www.facebook.com/bourneprimaryschool


             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
        

 

 

 

 

 

Look what is going on in Giraffes class 

 

 

 
 

At Bourne we take safeguarding very seriously and it is important that we  
continue to monitor our procedures, taking into account even those events  
that are extremely unlikely to occur. As part of this process we are going to  
be introducing something called ‘lock down’. 
 

A lock down procedure is a standard health and safety procedure, similar to a fire drill. Our lock down 
procedure would be used if there was a threat to pupils, staff or others in the school, and when it is 
safer for everyone to remain in the school rather than evacuate. The aim is to keep people safe by 
confining them to a secure place of safety. 
 

 Your children will be learning about this so we can have a practise in term 4. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Lock Down 

 

 

 
 

Tuesday 22nd January- Year 2 

parent SATs meeting at 8:45 

and 3:30pm 
 

Tuesday 22nd January- Leopard 

Class Assembly at 9am 
 

Thursday 24th January- Year 6 

parent SATs meeting at 8:45 
and 3:30pm 

 

Friday 25th January- 

 EAL coffee morning  

at 8:45 

 

 

 

 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

Well done Giraffes! 

 

 

 

     

Children in Year 2 and 6 have to sit SATs 

in term 5. These only assess reading, writing  

and maths and not other amazing skills and  

talents your child might have.  
 

What children achieve in their SATs does not define them or 

what they might go on to achieve in the future. However, at 

Bourne we always like to aim to achieve our best and we want 

to work in partnership with you to help your child do this.  
 

This week Year 2 and 6 are running meeting for parents to 

come and find out more about SATs.  
 

We hope to see you there.     

        

        

        

        

        

Let’s talk about SATs 
Dates this week 

This week our first group went with Mrs 

Lockwood to the cookery room to learn 
how to make scotch pancakes! 

We enjoyed mixing the batter, adding the 

fruit and especially flipping the pancakes! 

 

 
We have begun our D&T project 

of planning and designing a Viking 

long boat. We have recorded our 

specification and our initial ideas, 

so now we are getting excited 

about making them! 

  

In maths we have been 

focusing on multiplication 

and we have enjoyed 

playing multiplication 

games e.g. Fizz Buzz. 

 

 

“The best part was 

when I flipped over 

the pancake!” – 

Alan  

 

 

 

 


